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14th June 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

SUPPORT FOR THE PTFA 

The last 12 months have proved challenging for our wonderful PTFA in terms of fund 

raising so we really want to thank you for taking part in the Christmas raffle and 

Mother’s Day and Easter Competitions. 

 

Did you know that on average the PTFA raise and donate to school upwards of £12,000 

each year? This money has helped pay for: 

 

1. iPads & books 

2. Abbey Ark furniture & 

landscaping 

3. Reward days 

4. Playground markings & basketball 

nets 

5. Murals, microphones & lockers 

6. First News 

 

These are just a few examples of the way in which the PTFA support the children and 

as a school we are hugely grateful for that support. 

 

Come rain or shine both children and adults always have a great time at our summer 

fayre but sadly it will not be possible to hold it again this year.  The fayre is a huge 

part of our annual fundraising and we are asking if, rather than entering a competition 

or buying raffle tickets on this occasion, you might consider donating to the PTFA some 

of the money you would normally spend at the fayre. 

 

A small donation per person can make a HUGE difference. Donations can be made via 

ParentMail +Pay and whilst the payment is set at £1, you can choose to make a donation 

of any amount simply by choosing to buy more than one of the PTFA donation item in 

the ParentMail shop. 

 

Many thanks in advance for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Sarah Buttress 

Head of School 


